Unit 1 Lead Steward Report
Much of the focus has been on preparing for Fall 2025 and strengthening our steward network heading into the new academic year.
Fall 2025 Orientations
One of my first major tasks has been coordinating CUPE 3906’s participation in program-level orientations. I reached out to 70 program administrators across departments to request time for our presentations. So far, 32 programs have confirmed our attendance and finalized their schedules. For most of the remaining programs, orientations are being run at the faculty level rather than at the program level, and a small number of programs have not responded. Orientations are taking place between August 27 and September 25, and we expect around 1,500 students to participate.
We are also confirmed to attend the School of Graduate Studies’ Resource Fair this September. Four members from CUPE 3906 will be representing us at the fair to welcome incoming students, hand out materials, and make sure new members know their rights and how to get involved.
Steward Engagement
Since last GMM, three new Unit 1 stewards have joined our team, while one has stepped down. That brings us to a total of 48 active stewards. We held our Summer Steward Council Meeting earlier this month, a two-hour session where many stewards attended to discuss key issues, including how best to support TAs this fall and departmental challenges members are facing.
Looking ahead, we are also focusing on steward recruitment during orientations. A barcode and form have been created for presentations to make signing up easy, and we will be actively encouraging new members to step into steward roles.
Fall Swag  
Mugs and mini-speakers have been purchased as swag and will be distributed to Unit 1 members during orientations. These small welcome items will help make our presence felt and provide a way to connect with members directly.
Overall, it has been a busy but energizing start to the role. I am looking forward to building a strong, visible presence for Unit 1 members this fall.

